
 

 

THE TOWN OF ONEONTA HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT has 

designated the HOLE ROAD as a “SEASONAL ROAD”, and it will not be 

maintained from December 1, 2016 through April 1, 2017.  Signs will be 

posted in that area. 

 

Town of Oneonta ordinances prohibit parking on roads and streets within the 

Town of Oneonta when there is 2 ½ inches or more of snow fall occurring at 

any time.  Prohibition remains effective until streets and roads are cleared of 

snow.  Violators may be ticketed and/or car towed away at owner’s expense.  

The Town of Oneonta appreciates your cooperation during the winter 

months in order to properly clean and maintain roads and streets. 

 

 

James A. Hurtubise 

Town of Oneonta Highway Superintendent 

 
 


